
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Ancient Egypt Workshop 
 
This term we are learning all about Ancient Egypt in our wider curriculum learning unit: 
Temples, Tombs and Treasures.  
 
As part of this topic, we have organised for the children to watch a play and take part in a 
workshop at school on the morning of Wednesday 21st June 2023.  
 
The cost per child for the play and workshop is £10. This will be payable through Arbor. 
Please pay before Friday 16th June 2023.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher or the 
school office.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
The Year 3 Team  


